AL PUEBLO DE HONDURAS LE DIGO, “YA REGRESO!"

= RETURNING HOME AND OUR LAST TWO WEEKS IN HONDURAS

This chapter of our incredible journey in Honduras has come to a close—but
what a chapter it's been. Without a shadow of a doubt, we now know this is the
place where God has positioned us. Every trial we've faced along the way has
shaped and prepared us for this moment, and for that, we are deeply grateful.

Over the past six months, we ministered in more than 30 different locations
across cities and pueblos, witnessing firsthand the deep spiritual hunger
throughout the country. In the worship services we were part of, 51 souls
received the gift of the Holy Ghost, and 19 were baptized in the name of Jesus
Christ. These are our conservative numbers—many more were baptized and
filled with the Spirit throughout our time in Honduras.

But beyond the numbers, the most powerful testimony of our time here is this:
the Gospel was preached to thousands. Whether in a conference hall, a humble
living room, or a newly built church, the Word of God went forth—and for that,

we give Him all the glory.

“Some plant and some water, but God gives the increase!”




THE NEXT CHAPTER

The next chapter isn't a mystery—we’re returning to Honduras as soon as possible.
While we have deeply missed our families in the United States and are happy to be
home, we're also excited to once again serve the body of Christ in Honduras.

Thank you for your prayers and support as we endeavor to return to the country that
we love.

We're especially grateful to every church that has welcomed us—we never take it for
granted.

Thank you for being a part of God’s mission for Honduras.




